
 

Altar Flower Dedication 
Updated July 2024 

 
We invite you to dedicate altar flowers in memory of a loved one, to celebrate a birthday, anniversary, a 

baptism, or any other family occasion or church festival (i.e. Reformation Sunday, etc…) 
 

The name of the donor and the occasion will be displayed on our pre-service announcement reel and 
announced during prayers at all worship services. 

 
We can accommodate one floral arrangement order for each weekend. 

 
All floral arrangements MUST be ordered through the Church Office. 

You can stop in or call the office at 817.284.1677 
 

Altar flowers are NOT ordered when Christmas decorations are on display. 
 

Please Note: Floral color scheme is determined by the liturgical calendar. 
 

 
Date Requested: ________________________________________________________________ 
 

Altar Flowers Given to Glory of God: 
 

Circle One: In memory of  In thanksgiving for 
 

Purpose (anniversary, birthday, etc…): ____________________________________________ 
 

Given by: _________________________________________ 
 
 

Make checks payable to: Peace Lutheran Church 
Memo: Altar Flowers 

 
-------------------------------------- For Administrative Use Only------------------------------------------- 
 
Donor Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone #: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 

Send copy of this form to: 
Director of Music & Worship & Director of Communications 



 

 

Frequently Asks Questions: 
 

 
How much do flowers cost each Sunday? 
 
Each floral arrangement costs $100. 
 
 
Where will the flowers be placed? 
 
The flowers will be placed on a flower stand on the brick wall behind the altar. It will be visible to those worshiping in 
person, as well those worshiping online. 
 
 
Is my altar flower donation tax-deductible? 
 
Yes, all altar flower donations are tax deductible and will be on your year-end statement from the church. 
 
 
How far in advance do I need to schedule altar flowers? 
 
Please submit your donation request at least two weeks prior to the date you would like the flowers to be displayed. 
This will give the church staff time to ensure your flowers are ordered and the dedication is published. 
 
 
Will the flower dedication be published anywhere? 
 
Yes, the dedication will be shown on our pre-service announcement reel and announced during prayers at all worship 
services on the weekend you choose. It will also be posted to our social media accounts. 
 
 
How are flowers chosen? 
 
The flowers chosen each week are dictated by the Liturgical Calendar. While specific flowers can be requested, their 
availability is subject to date requested. Altar flowers are meant to enhance, not distract from our worship or current 
season. The size of each arrangement is set to our space parameters. 
 
Altar flowers are NOT displayed while Christmas decorations are on display. 
 
 
What happens to the flowers after worship? 
 
You are welcome to take the flowers with you OR leave them with the church to be used in other ways. If you choose 
to leave them with the church, we can rearrange them and distribute them to members who are sick, recovering, or 
celebrating a milestone. 
 
 
What about flowers for funerals or weddings? 
 
Flowers for weddings and funeral services are handled by our Church Office and arrangements are made during the 
planning of those services. 


